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EAST ALTON - The Village of East Alton today congratulated East Alton Police 
Department Sergeant Charles Keshner on his retirement from the police force.

Sgt Keshner worked five years at the St Louis Metropolitan Police Department before 
coming to East Alton.

"He has been a staple at the department holding many positions and has been a great 
asset for over 21 years," the East Alton Police Department said. "We wish him all the 
best in his retirement and thank him for his many years of dedicated service to the 
community."


